- YAVAPAI COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

“Serving Since 1864”

Steve Waugh
Sheriff

March 26, 2009
Insight Firearms Training (Mr. Matt Seibert),

This letter is to express our appreciation for conducting your Mental Dynamics course for
our firearms instructors. Your course was practical and beneficial and will serve to
improve our existing firearms program.

Your dedication to practical firearms training and the generosity and hard work of you
and your staff is greatly appreciated.

We look forward to working with you again in the future.
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